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Dear Sir / Madam, '7(? o 1 7 1S

One hundred and twenty fifth Birth Anniversary of Bharat Ratfia; PrB.R.Ambedkar is being
celebrated. To celebrate this occasion in a befitting manner, a National Committee was
constituted under the Chairmanship of Hon’ble Prime Minister, which has recommended that the
following activities be undertaken in your esteemed University:

i. Seminars be organized in Educational Institutions, on the preamble of our Constitution.
ii. Admission of students belonging to SC/ST in private universities may be encouraged.

iii. To increase awareness about the Constitution amongst citizens, particularly children, 26"
November be celebrated as ‘Constitution Day’ every year, as it was on this day, that the
Constitution of India was adopted by the Constituent Assembly. On this day, the preamble to
the Constitution may be read in schools and colleges.

Accordingly, you are requested to kindly ensure that these activities are undertaken in your
university and in the colleges affiliated with you.

I would feel highly obliged, if the proposed action taken in this regard may kindly be sent to
UGC on ambedkar.uge@gmail.com.

An early action will be highly appreciated.

With warm regards,

“
Yours sincerely, . .x!“
(Jaspal S. Sandhu)

The Vice-Chancellor
Gondwana University

MIDC Road Complex Gadhchiroli — 442 605




